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NEWSLETTER FROM THE  
INTERNATIONAL "LA MACHE" TEAM 

New semester has started ! 

 
Just as we had announced in our last press release from January, our 2nd year CADIs 

have once again left for the Erasmus + exchange semester and the internship abroad or in 

France. 

Some students have chosen our Spanish partner, the University of Nebrija in Madrid, as their 

Erasmus mobility destination, while others have decided to attend the University of Dundalk in 

Ireland. 

The rest have taken the other solution and went abroad as a part of the Erasmus internship 

program. Mathieu is doing an internship with Leyton Iberias, an international company located 

in Madrid, Spain, Lorenzo has once again returned to Italy where he has taken the project 

management internship position in the company Alu.spa located in Romano d'Ezzelino. As for 

Lucas, he is doing his internship at ABB, a Swiss company located in Zurich. 

When it comes to the rest of our students, they are doing their internship here in France. They 

are all situated in companies with rich international settings. Thus, this will provide them with 

a valuable opportunity to develop and improve their professional skills by working in a 

multicultural environment. 

It does not take long for our students to readjust to an international life as it is evidenced from 

our correspondence with a student starting his Erasmus + exchange at our Spanish partner 

university from Madrid: 

"Hello, I am bringing you news of our safe arrival to Madrid. The first few courses we 

attended went well, however, we had to change 1 course. The university here is quite 

large and very well equipped. We even have 2 French teachers! Life in Madrid is going 

really well for the moment. The weather is bit cloudy, but it does not stop us from trying 

to explore the entire city. We met with Mathieu who is starting his internship today. On 

a less serious note, the tapas and beer here are very good and so inexpensive! We have 

met and befriended many Erasmus students from different countries. " 

The last step will be to validate their study or internship semester. Our final aim is for our 

students to obtain their RNCP BAC + 4 Chargé (e) d'Affaires & de Développement à 

l'International. 
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The return of our 1st year CADI students 

 

Our students have returned from their Erasmus + semester. 

They all describe it as a very enriching experience during which they were able to learn how to 

adapt to different educational systems and adjust to new multicultural environments. It was 

interesting to notice how they all returned with an air of newly found maturity and 

responsibility. Moreover, we validated all their ECTS credits and were happy to observe their 

considerably improved level of English. 

Additionally, we were pleased to welcome 3 new students for the summer semester. Two of 

them are studying the shipbuilding at the Technical University of Rijeka (Croatia), while one 

studied at the DKIT Dundalk (Ireland) and is continuing his 2nd semester here with us. 

  

After our welcoming gathering, we had a lunch together after which we played a little friendly 

game of badminton, proudly wearing our multicultural colours! 
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Recrutement 2020/2021 

Our first interviews and recruitments started on 02/25/20. 

 

 THE INTERNATIONAL EVENING & CADI NEWS 

 
On March 19 we will have The International Evening during which we will focus on the new 

training format in the presence of CCEF (French Foreign Trade Advisors) and our partner 

companies. This will also give us an opportunity to present the graduation diplomas to our 

CADI students. 

 

In fact, from the next school year, students will integrate the new CADI format: 

 

• The 1st year will be divided into 1 semester of abroad studies and 1 semester of studies in 

France. 

• The 2nd year will be completed by doing a work-study / apprenticeship in a company with a 

rich international focus in the field of business and project management.

 

In order to learn more about our new CADI format, we welcome you to join our International 

Evening festivities. This will also give you an opportunity to meet with our old students and 

thus enlarge your professional circles.  

 

The evening festivities start at 17h00. 

 

 

 

 
 


